Year 2 SPAG

(Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar)
Week Beginning 20.4.20

This week, we will look at something called suffixes. A suffix is a group of letters that
can be added onto the end of a word.

Children in Year 2 learn a range of them and we know the children understand how to

use them when they can use the rules to spell different words correctly.







